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Aspirus Emergency System Wide Guideline COVID-19 

 
 
The State of Wisconsin Department of Health Services Emergency Orders 12 and 28 speak to Hospital 
Cafeterias. 
 
Cafeterias and food service in health care facilities may remain open for staff and authorized visitors 
only, subject to the following restrictions: 
 

a. Self-service operations of salad bars, beverage stations, and buffets are prohibited. 
b. Customers are prohibited from self-dispensing any unpackaged food or beverage. 
c. Customers and staff shall comply with Social Distancing Requirements, including seating areas 

and lines.  
 
 
Based on the above guidance, we ask that local units work with the Nutrition and Food Services leaders 
to develop locals plans to comply with the Emergency orders from 3/24/2020 and 4/16/2020.  


